
Divorce Well Knoxville Joins Divorce With
Respect Week™ Initiative

Divorce With Respect Week 2024 will run from March

4-8

From March 4-8, Divorce professionals at

Divorce Well Knoxville will offer free 30-

minute divorce consultations for anyone

interested in collaborative divorce.

KNOXVILLE, TENNESSEE, UNITED

STATES, January 26, 2024

/EINPresswire.com/ -- Divorce Well

Knoxville has announced plans to

participate in Divorce With Respect

Week™ 2024. From March 4-8, the

members of Divorce Well Knoxville will

join divorce professionals nationwide

in offering free 30-minute free divorce consultations for anyone seeking to better understand

options for how they might divorce. 

Divorce is a stressful process, but a Collaborative Divorce allows clients to settle the issues of

their divorce without the combative environment that comes with going to court.  Divorce Well

Knoxville will offer these free consultations for residents of the Knoxville area and eastern

Tennessee.

To learn more about Collaborative Divorce or to book a free divorce consultation, visit

www.divorcewithrespectweek.com. Anyone outside of the Knoxville area can also visit the

website to find a divorce professional near them.

Divorce Well Knoxville was established in 2016 and is a not-for-profit group of independent

professionals serving Knox County and the surrounding areas. Its members are dedicated to

helping divorcing couples reach agreements without going to court. The primary goal of Divorce

With Respect Week is to help separating couples learn that there is a better way to untie the

knot.

For more information on Divorce Well Knoxville, visit www.divorcewellknoxville.com.

Tim Crouch

The Crouch Group

http://www.einpresswire.com
http://divorcewellknoxville.com/
http://divorcewellknoxville.com/
http://divorcewithrespectweek.com
http://divorcewithrespectweek.com
http://divorcewithrespectweek.com
http://www.divorcewellknoxville.com


+1 940-383-1990

email us here

This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/684132354

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.

© 1995-2024 Newsmatics Inc. All Right Reserved.

http://www.einpresswire.com/contact_author/4479571
https://www.einpresswire.com/article/684132354
https://www.einpresswire.com/editorial-guidelines

